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	2018 – 2019 Year

President
Stephen Brown
Safety Director 
Ring Power Corp.
(904) 494-1145
Stephen.Brown@RingPower.com

President Elect
Bob Dooley
OS&H Program Manager
Florida Blue
bob.dooleyr@bcbsfl.com

Treasurer 
Yaniv Zagagi, MS, CIH, CSP
Senior Project Industrial Hygienist
Golder Associates
(904) 363-3430
Yaniv_Zagagi@golder.com

Secretary, Web Master Chair
Steven Wilson
Safety Specialist
USDOL/OSHA
(904) 806-2237
steven_wilson1@me.com

Delegate
Dave Bedsole
Vac-Con, Inc.
(904) 629-1792
dbedsole@vac-con.com

Membership Chair 
Eric Gray, MS CSP
KAMAN
(904) 923-7014
eric.gray@kaman.com

Newsletter Chair 
Bob Dooley
OS&H Program Manager
Florida Blue
bob.dooleyr@bcbsfl.com

Program Chair
Tom Drygas
Diversified Engineering Intl.
(904) 461-6666
tdrygas@aol.com

Social/SPY Chair
Vacant

Social Media Chair
Vernon L. Adams, CHMM, CSP
President
PLE Consulting
Phone (386) 972-2948
vernonadams@hotmail.com

Past President
Dan Hempsall
Sr. EHS Specialist
Johns Manville Roofing
(904) 486-7020 Systemshempsalld@jm.com
	The North Florida Chapter of ASSE met for its October 2018 meeting on October 17, 2018 at the Northeast Florida Safety Council located at 1725 Art Museum Drive.  Lunch was served at 11:30 during networking time and Steve Brown, President called the meeting to order at 12:00 noon with 27 members and guest present. Steve welcomed everyone to the meeting, reviewed facility safety brief and other housekeeping items.

Steve asked the attendees to review and approve the September Meeting Minutes that had been distributed to the members. Steve asked for a motion to dispense with the reading of and to approve the minutes Dan Hempsall motioned to dispense with the reading of and approve the minutes, Bob Dooley second, Steve called for a vote and the minutes were approved. 

Steve gave the Treasurer Report, the North Florida Chapter as of September 30, 2018 has balance: $6,926.44 in the bank account, and $255.00 cash on hand.

Steve gave the Membership Report; the North Florida Chapter has 178 Members. 

Steve called for any old business – 
1. Ravyn Tyler discussed the ASSP Leadership conference that she recently attended.
2. Steve reminded all if interested in serving in a Leadership position to let him know.

Steve presented new business –
1. There was no new business

Steve Brown introduced our speaker, David “Gonzo” Gonzalez, Ring Power Corp. to present on Smith Driving System.

With no further business, the meeting was adjourned at 1:00 PM.

Respectfully submitted,

Steven Wilson, Secretary
North Florida ASSE Chapter 

	
	

	

	



image1.jpeg
\tg\apter





image2.png
AMERICAN SOCIETY OF
SAFETY PROFESSIONALS

North Florida Chapter




